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 DATE EVENT 

Friday 1st March Skip into Spring—sponsored event 

Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day 

Whole School Book Bistro—all the 
family book event 5.15—6.00pm.    
Save the date! 

Monday 11th March Parent Conversations—C4 / C5 

Tuesday 12th March Parent Conversations—C2 / C3 

Tuesday 12th March Exotic Zoo—Class 1 and 2 

Wednesday 13th March Parent Conversation—C1 

Tuesday 19th March Street Dance Day—all classes 

Friday 22nd March Class 5 Play in a Day—Greeks 

Friday 22nd March Break up for Easter 

Monday 8th April PD day—staff only 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

Monday 13th May Year 6 SATs week - Mon to Thurs 

Friday 24th May Break up for  Half term 

Monday 3rd June Return after half term 

                  

 

   

These are our 5R Stars from this week—super start to the half term! 

   

   Class 1:  Sebastian—being resilient 

 

    Class 2: Maisy—being responsible and resilient 

   

   Class 3: Caitlyn—being responsible 

 

   Class 4: Bodhi—being resilient 

 

  Class 5: Bill—being responsible and resilient 

A reminder that the Parent– Teacher meetings link will close today at 
4pm. 

It is always lovely to see ALL parents—so please do book on.         
Letter re-sent yesterday with the link. 

Skipathon—raining money for PE equipment and for the British 
Heart Foundation. 

Thank you so much for collecting sponsors—please send any further 
money in next week by Friday. If you would like to donate online, please use 
the school fund account: High Ercall CP School Fund Bank, Account Number: 

48353806, Sort Code: 090154.  

What has been happening this week? 

Class 1 has created their own 
library in their classroom. They’re 
enjoying role playing being a    
librarian and being a visitor to the 
library! 

Class 2 are really enjoying their new DT unit of learning too. 

World Book Day! 

High Ercall Book Bistro—Thursday 7th March.  

Event Details 

On Thursday evening—at 5.15pm, we are inviting you all to come back to 
school for our book bistro event. 

 Entrance through the hall for all at 5.15pm. 

 The children can come back in their PJs if they want to! 

 An adult must attend with your child / children, and younger siblings 
are welcome! 

 Please choose one classroom to go to and stay in that classroom for 
the event. 

 Each classroom will have a range of books and activities to do, plus 
some drinks and snacks available for all. 

 The children won’t be able to wander around school to different   
classes—as we want you to have the chance to share books together, 

and do some other fun drawing type activities. 

 We will finish at 6pm. 

School dinners—cost increase 

I have been informed by the Catering Team that the cost of dinners 
will increase to £2.60 after Easter.  

There will also be a new menu—and following input from the      
children it will include Toad in the Hole, a burger / hot dog day and a 

Cottage pie or Macaroni Cheese day. 

Urgent Online Safety Alert 

Please be aware that we have heard children talking about characters such as 
Huggy Wuggy, or a game / YouTube content called Five Nights at Freddy’s. 
Please be aware that these are an introduction to horror, with frightening 
images and themes. There is associated merchandise available for these    

characters—and the YouTube content is scary. We have even heard children in 
Class 1 talking about Huggy Wuggy in play. Please read the link below: 

Poppy Playtime: Online Safety Review - Safer Schools 

World Book Day—book swap. On Thursday, the children are asked to bring in 
up to 2 books which they have finished reading, which they would like to swap 
in class for a new book to bring home to enjoy! 

https://oursaferschools.co.uk/2021/12/03/poppy-playtime-online-safety-review/

